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BAR COUNCIL
(STATES OF MALAYA)

Telephone: 84414/6 c/o G. T. S. Sidhu
Bar Room

~ Your REF: High Court,
Kuala Lumpur.

Our REF:

Tth September, 1972.

Dr. R.A. Mallal,
Mallal Dispensary,
95-1, Jalan Travers,
Brickfields,

Kuala Lumpur.

Dear Sir,

The Bar Council and Members of the Bar extend
their deepest sympathy and heartfelt condolences to
yourself and family on the passing away of Dr.B.A. Mallal
who was held in the highest respect by the Bar of Malaya.

I can well imagine the sorrow that must now dwell
in the hearts of the children and grand-children of
Dr. B.A, Mallal but I would like to say that the loss
to the Members of the Bar is irreplaceable for Dr.B.A.
Mallal had done so much for the Legal Profession.

I assure you that his memory will be ever
present among the Legal Profession and his name will be
repeated in the Courts of Malaya every time a case is
quoted from his numerous books and law reports and this
of course will be every hour of the day.

May the Almighty God give him rest and peace

for he had worked so hard for the Legal Profession and
through it for the people of this country.

Yours faithfully,

7S Gellie

G.T.S.
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